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May 30, 1972

Mr. EliOt Porter 
Route 4, Box 33 
Santa Fe, N M

Dear Mr. Porter :

Thank you for donating your time and expertise to sit 
on an evaluation panel recently.

The Arts Commission is asking each panel to become a 
permanent part of its Advisory Staff. Panel chairmen 
and their panelists will monitor and supervise the 
projects which they have recommended for funding--giving 
advise, evaluating the program and aiding wherever 
possible.

Your generosity and interest are deeply appreciated; 
your services will contribute much to our success in 
the coming fiscal year.

Sincerely,

Louise Trigg McKinney 
Chairman

IIeuj Him Arts Commission
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